
From: Hamza Malik   
Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 2:27 PM 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: WCC ref E55575-my objections 
 
Hi,   I took ownershi p of 3 Townesend Cl, Warwi ck CV34 5TT in January '23 and ca me to lear n about the plans for A42 9 Cove ntry Road, Warwick - Share d Use Cycle Track shortly afterwards. I would like to register my objections plea se.   We  
 

Hi, 
 
  
I took ownership of 3 Townesend Cl, Warwick CV34 5TT in January '23 and came to learn about the 
plans for A429 Coventry Road, Warwick - Shared Use Cycle Track shortly afterwards. 
 
I would like to register my objections please.  
 
We are a very young family and I am highly concerned that the proposed cycle track with lighting will 
result in a loss of privacy for us and we will feel less safe. With the lighting, for example, people will 
have a clear view of the 1st floor of our house. This could also result in unwelcome loitering at the 
rear of Townesend Close. 
 
  
The trees that are present between the rear of my house and Coventry Road give us a degree of 
privacy, which is highly needed. I am concerned that the clearance of these trees to build the cycle 
track will also result in an additional loss of privacy and will make us feel even less safe. For e.g. the 
cars waiting at the traffic lights at the BP garage will have a clear view into our house also. 
  
Me and my family suffer from asthma and the removal of these trees will result in more pollution 
from Coventry Road traffic reaching our house as the trees will no longer be there acting as a barrier. 
This will make our asthma worse. 
 

I hope my objections are taken into consideration. 

 

Regards, 

Hamza Malik 

 
 
 


